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Dear Legislators: Where we live (Central Oregon) most people depend on
wells for drinking water. It's a necessity! We and our neighbors support
SB5542 Pkg 101 to support that vital resource. We also request that the
funding for the states ground water studies, observation wells and
gauging stations be retained. We are aware of the USGS measurements of
some observation wells in  our area have shown lowered water levels.
Please continue funding for a vital resource!  Thank you!
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